
 

 

 
 

Reception Newsletter:16.10.20 

 
Important Notice: (following queries from parent’s consultations). 

The white reading record is for you to make any comments you think are appropriate 

about your child’s reading. Each page is for a week. Please ensure that plastic wallets 

are in book bags everyday as we may need to reassign books to others(following a 

quarantine period of 48 hours)   or assess children’s progress. 

 

 

 

 We have been finding one 

more and one less than a 

given number  

We have been singing 

songs to help count 

forwards and 

backwards 

 

We are brilliant at getting our wet suits on and 

off as well as learning how to hang them up and 

get our wellies on the right feet. The story 

‘Alfie’s Feet’ by Shirley Hughes helped us decide 

which foot was which.  

We enjoyed the rainy weather this week 

especially finding the puddles on the big yard! 

We enjoyed it so much that in our little yard we 

began to make our own puddles. 

Keeping our watery theme was exciting as the 

children encountered a sensory experience of 

potion making with different materials. Gold 

glitter and cream flowers caused quite a stir as 

well as the citrus smells of oranges, limes and 

lemons.  

 

 

 

 

We’ve been finding half! 

Can you cut, colour or split a 

shape in half by drawing a   

line ? 

Send us in your pictures  

 

 


